## BRIGHT HORIZONS PHOTO AND VIDEO PERMISSION

Bright Horizons takes photographs and videos of children enrolled at its centers on a regular basis for its business purposes. Bright Horizons retains all rights, title and interest in these materials and may use and disseminate them in a variety of ways, in its sole judgment. Bright Horizons takes care that any use, display, or dissemination of photographs or videos of children, whether at a particular center where the child attends or for its general business purposes, is accomplished in a thoughtful, safe, and secure manner appropriate under the particular circumstances.

For example, at your Center, these materials may be used to better communicate with families and to illustrate the daily curriculum, to chronicle a child's development, or to document Center activities. These photos may be shared with you and other families on a secure Bright Horizons' website, by e-mail, by posting in the Center or in a parent newsletter

By signing below, you grant permission to Bright Horizons to take photographs and videos of your child during his/her enrollment and its use of these photographs for its business purposes.

Child's Name		2 <sup>2</sup>
Parent/Guardian Signatur	·е	
, · · · ·		
Date		